
 
We are thrilled to announce the opening of our second location! Village Autism Center – Tucker will be 

opening in March 2020 in the Northlake area of Tucker, Georgia, easily accessible by Interstates 85, 285, 

and 20.  We are looking forward to serving more families throughout the Atlanta area, in addition to 

those we see at the Village Autism Center – East Cobb location.    

Village Autism Center – Tucker Clinic 
3581 Habersham at Northlake, Building M 

Tucker, GA  30084 
 

 

 

 


